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Awards 
Congratulations to this week’s awards winners Levi, Sammy, 
Mia, Abbey, Alex, Archie, Chelsea, Georgia, Rachel, Lachie, 
Devlin, Bobbie and Lawson. 
 
May Cup Athletics Carnival 
The May Cup Athletics Carnival will take place next 
Wednesday 4th March at Spring Hill School. Parents will need 
to organise transport to and from Spring Hill and are 
welcome to stay and watch. This is a fun day that is about 
participation and includes all students from Kindergarten to 
year 6. 

Athletics Practice Wednesday and Friday 
Please ensure students wear their sports uniform each 
Wednesday and Friday for the remainder of the term as we 
will be doing athletics practice on these days in preparation 
for the OSSA athletics carnival to be held on Monday 30th 
March. 
 
OSSA Swimming Carnival 
Congratulations to all the students who swam in the carnival 
– it was very competitive on the day.  Special congratulations 
to Brooke who swam in the 11 years girls 50m backstroke and 
gained 3rd place with the time of 55.67, all three placements 
in this race broke the existing record time. 
 
 
Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Project 
To clarify the way in which we are running the program. 
Students will rotate between cooking and gardening doing 
each activity for two weeks.  The cooking we do, does not 
substitute for lunch so students are to bring their lunch every 
Wednesday. Students can bring in an old shirt and boots for 
gardening and a shirt for cooking to prevent their uniform 
from getting dirty. We are hoping to organise aprons for 
cooking in coming weeks. 
 
Book Club 
Book club has been extended to this Tues 24th Feb if you still 
wish to order – please see Mrs Chapman. 
 
School Team for the Running Festival 
So far we have had no individual nominations for the 5km Cadia Valley 
Operations Schools Challenge to be held on Sunday 1st March at 10.30am. To 
enter the school would need a team of 5 students @ $10.00 per student. 
Please return the nomination form if your child wishes to participate. 
 

 
P&C News 

 
Welcome/Welcome back BBQ  
The barbeque was a great success on Thursday evening, thank you 
to all those who came along. 
 
Running Festival 
The P&C are providing water stations for the Colour City Running 
Festival to be held on Sunday 1st March. If you are able to help with 
running one of these stations for a couple of hours between 6.00am 
and 11.30am please leave your name at the office or see Lis 
Arundell. 

What’s On!! 
TERM 1 , 2015 
Spring Into School: Tomorrow Tues 24 Feb 
Book club: Extended to this Tues 24 Feb 
Student cooking: This Wed 25 Feb 
Running Festival: Sun Mar 1  
Kids Craft Club: After school Mon 2 Mar 
May Cup: Wed 4 March – Whole School 
Athletics Carnival Mon 30th March 
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Canobolas High Open Classroom 
Attached to today’s newsletter for Upper Primary is an 
invitation from Canobolas High School to an open classroom 
they are holding on 10th March. This is aimed at giving 
parents the opportunity to see what Canobolas High has to 
offer your children. Parents of students in years 5 and 6 
would be encouraged to attend if they are considering 
choosing Canobolas for High school. 
 
 

Kids Craft Club Afternoon 
The Kid's Craft Club will be at our School on 
Monday March 2nd 2015 from 3.30pm to 6pm. 
Mr Terry Findlay (Orange Craft N Care 
coordinator) will be coming to our school this 
Friday February 27th February to put some of 
the fantastic craft models on display during the 
kid's lunch time and each child will receive a 
flyer to take home for mum to fill out, and bring 
to the Craft Club on the following Monday. 
 

 
 
 

 
School Info/Reminders 

 
Private vehicle conveyance will be paid from mid-
February, 2015. 

 
If you have not contacted the school by Tomorrow, Tuesday 24th 

February, 2015 we will assume we have your permission and the P&C 
will publish & distribute the ‘School P&C Contact List’ shortly. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 

ORC Concert Card 
 
Purchase an ORC Concert Card for $100 and you will be 
entitled to 5 x adult admission to any of the ORC Concerts in 
2015. Cards can be purchased from the ORC Admin. 
 
Example of 2015 concert prices - Seraphim Trio $30/adult, 
Avan Yu $30/adult, Chamber Concert Series $25/adult per 
concert (3 in 2015). 
 
Concession or discounts are not offered on Concert Cards. 
 
Become a member of the ORC 
 
The Orange Regional Conservatorium is a not-for-profit 
organisation. We are extremely grateful for those who choose 
to become a financial member of the Conservatorium and 
assist in it's longevity for the community. 
All members receive 10% off our concerts and are invited to 
our VIP events such as the annual program launch. 
Individual memberships are $55 and Double/Couple are $95. 
Membership runs from July 1st until June 30th. 
 
To become a member please contact the ORC Admin for a 
member form, 63617974, admin@orangecon.org.au 
 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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